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Federation of Grewelthorpe and Fountains CE Primary Schools

Believe Learn Flourish
“Faith, Hope and Love, but the greatest of these is Love.”​
1Corinthians 13:13








14th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Class 1 Trip to the Himalayan Garden and Sculpture Park

We are very excited to let you know that Class 1 will be visiting the Himalayan Garden and Sculpture Park on Thursday 13th July. We will be leaving school straight after registration and will be back by 3.20pm. 

Children should wear sensible walking shoes (eg trainers) and reception should be in uniform as normal. 

They will need to bring a backpack containing a water bottle and sunhat. Please apply sun cream before arriving at school and pack a waterproof as necessary. 

Children who are normally given a school dinner will be provided with a packed lunch which will be ordered through school. 

Children will be given a snack. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
As in previous years, we very much appreciate parents’ help for this trip, both with transport to and from the gardens and with pairs of hands accompanying us around the gardens. If you are able to help with transport and / or you would like to accompany us on the day please let Mrs Longstaff know. 

Nursery children who do not usually attend school on a Thursday are very welcome to come along if a parent can accompany them. 

Please complete the two consent forms attached and return them to the office as soon as possible.

Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks
Mrs Longstaff 
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